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Matthew Rosel

From: GALAO Delia <Delia.Galao1@rms.nsw.gov.au> on behalf of maritimeplanning@rms.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Thursday, 12 July 2018 10:01 AM
To: Matthew Rosel
Subject: FW: Correction - Response to Submission for the amended concept proposal for the 

redevelopment of Cockle Bay Wharf (SSD 7684)

Hi Matthew 
 
Thank you for referring the above to Maritime Planning for comments.  Maritime Planning has no 
comments to make to the proposal. 
 
Thanks 
Delia 
 
Delia Galao 
(Dell-yah) 
Property Strategy & Planning 
P: 02 9563 8477 | M: 0491 221 310 | E: delia.galao@rms.nsw.gov.au 
P: Locked Bag 5100 | CAMPERDOWN NSW 1450   
 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
 
Roads and Maritime Services 
33 James Craig | ROZELLE   NSW   2039  
 

From: Luisa Maguire [mailto:Luisa.Maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 July 2018 12:01 PM 
Subject: Correction - Response to Submission for the amended concept proposal for the redevelopment of Cockle 
Bay Wharf (SSD 7684) 
 
 
Due to an error on my part please note the correct due date of RtS. 
 
My apologies and any inconvenience caused. 
 
Luisa Maguire 
 
Good Morning 
 
Please find attached the Response to Submission for the amended concept proposal for the 
redevelopment of Cockle Bay Wharf (SSD 7684). 
 
Any comments on the Applicant’s RtS should be received by the Department as soon as possible and by 
no later than Wednesday 8 August 2018.  
 
Your contact officer for this proposal, Matthew Rosel, can be contacted on 02 8275 1323 or via email at 
matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Regards 
 

Luisa Maguire 
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Luisa Maguire 
DA Coordinator | Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T  02 8289 6757  E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au  
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain 
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not 
responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. 
You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient. 


